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As the year draws to a close and we embrace the
festive season, we want to take a moment to reflect
on what has been a truly remarkable year. Together,
we’ve shared incredible moments, made meaningful
connections, and supported one another through the
highs and challenges of 2024.

This year, we’ve been fortunate to meet so many
more unpaid carers—each of you inspiring us with
your dedication, resilience, and compassion. Your
stories, efforts, and advocacy continue to remind us
why our work is so important.

Thank you for being a vital part of this community.
Your unwavering support and engagement have
made this year a success, and we’re looking forward
to an even brighter year ahead.
Wishing you and your loved ones a peaceful
December and a wonderful Christmas
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This year, the Parents Federation has held a whopping 60 events for unpaid
carers across Cardiff & the Vale of Glamorgan. These events were mostly
provided through our Bitesize Respite scheme, which provides unpaid carers
with a space to socialise with and support each other over a free meal or
activity, while achieving a few crucial hours of respite from caring
responsibilities. These events included:

11 cycling sessions with Pedal Power
28 lunches
8 cream teas
10 evening meals
2 festive meals
1 Awards show

Our staff also attended an Unpaid Carers information event at Barry Memo in
April, and an Unpaid Carers assembly event in Cardiff in October. We also
marked Carers Rights Day on the 21st November with a Pedal Power ‘special’,
where we met Gwen from the All Wales Forum and had a spirited discussion
about carers rights.



Celebrating Over 25 Years of Dedication: A Fond Farewell to Our Director

As we turn the page on an inspiring chapter of the Cardiff and Vale Parents’
Federation, it is with a mixture of gratitude and heartfelt emotion that we
announce the retirement of our esteemed Director, John Cushen. For over 25
years, John has been the driving force behind our charity, championing the
needs and aspirations of parents and families across Cardiff and the Vale of
Glamorgan.
Throughout his tenure, John has embodied the values of the Federation:
compassion, dedication, and an unwavering commitment to fostering a better
future for families. His boundless enthusiasm for the role, coupled with his
genuine care for the people he has worked alongside, has been a hallmark of his
leadership.
The challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic were a true test of resilience for
many charities, and under [Name]’s guidance, the Federation not only weathered
the storm but emerged stronger. His innovative thinking and tireless
commitment ensured that our support for families remained unwavering during
such a difficult time.



Beyond the challenges, John has always celebrated the joys of his work—the
connections he forged, the families he supported, and the partnerships he built.
These relationships will remain a testament to his incredible ability to bring
people together for a common cause.
John will still be around and has promised to hold some events for us in the Vale.
as well as taking some well earned time off to spend on his boat.
Thank you, John, for everything. 





https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/ZK72LH/






Do you have a learning disability or care for someone who does? Do
you use your Health Profile? Improvement Cymru would like to talk to
people who use the Health Profile or would like to know more about
using one. 
We are also looking for people to be filmed talking about the places
they use their Health Profile. Would you like to get involved in a short
video for social media to promote the Health Profile? 
 
Please email ImprovementCymru_LD@wales.nhs.uk to find out more.

For more information about the Health Profile visit The Once for Wales
Health Profile - NHS Wales Executive
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Funded short breaks for unpaid carers in Wales

Funded by Welsh Government, the Short Breaks Scheme is a new initiative to
support unpaid carers of all ages in Wales to take a break from their caring
role. A short break is more than just a yoga class or an overnight stay in a hotel,
it is a chance for carers to de-stress and recharge. It offers a break from the
daily challenges of caring for a family member or friend.

The Short Breaks Scheme was launched in 2022 to support unpaid carers from
across Wales to take a much-needed break from their caring responsibilities.

Funded by Welsh Government, the scheme initially runs from 2022-2025.
Carers Trust Wales, the national coordinating body of the scheme, provides
grants to organisations to enable 30,000 unpaid carers to take a break.

With an overall budget of £9 million, management of the scheme is shared
between Carers Trust Wales and seven Regional Partnership Boards.
Organisations apply for the funding to deliver the activities.

These short breaks have the power to transform lives, offering vital respite to
carers across Wales.

Check out their website below
https://www.shortbreaksscheme.wales/

https://www.shortbreaksscheme.wales/


Your voice is important to us and to your community!

Get in touch by phone, email or smoke signal.
Follow us on Facebook & Instagram


